
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

2/14/2020 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the High 

School Library at 801 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Jason Schilling, Ryan Williams, Ashley Nichols, and Vince Smith. 

Administration present; Colby Waldrop, Superintendent. 

Meeting opened at 7:05 pm with prayer by Ashley Nichols, followed by the pledge. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols to approve the consent 

agenda.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Huseman builders gave a tour of the construction projects that are ongoing. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols to approve an Order of 

Election in May of 2020 for the school board.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion was made by Ashley Nichols and seconded by Ryan Williams to approve a joint election 

with the city of Farwell.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols to rehire Tonya O’Neill, 

Elementary Principal, Kristy White, Junior High Principal, and Coby Norman, High School 

Principal.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion was made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ryan Williams to rehire Shane Perkins, 

Athletic Director, Tim Kasel, Maintenance Director, and Kathy Curtis, Techology Director.  

Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion was made by Ashley Nichols and seconded by Ryan Williams to rehire Lorre Haseloff as 

High School counselor, and Hayley Chrisitan as Junior High counselor.  Motion passed all in 

favor. 

Motion was made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ryan Williams to approve the ERATE bid for 

new internet fiber lines from Plateau.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Ashley Nichols to approve the ERATE bid 

for new internet switches from Lakeshore IT Solutions.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Superintendent gave the board a report on upcoming training from TASB and Region 16. 

Talked about a construction plaque for the new multipurpose room. 



Discussed the makeup date for the teachers is at the end of May.   

The February bond payment has been paid. 

Next board meeting is March 9 at 7:00 pm 

Motion was made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ryan Williams to adjourn meeting.  Motion 

passed all in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


